



## Old Buckenham WI Newsletter May 2024

Our next meeting will be on Thursday 23rd at the village hall at 7.30pm. This will be a social evening and we shall be playing 'Handbag Bingo.' So, bring your handbags stuffed with everything including the kitchen sink! The competition is a photograph of a spring scene.

There will also be a discussion on the resolution, which is Dental Health Matters, led by Kate with your chance to vote either for or against. The result will be taken by our delegate to the National Conference being held at the Royal Albert Hall on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> June. There is a video link available to the meeting, details will be available at the meeting if you are interested.

It has been suggested that members might be interested in forming a Gardening group. Julie will be giving more information at the meeting.

Four members are representing us on Saturday 25<sup>th</sup> May at Richard's Alternative Quiz at the Methodist Church, Old Buckenham. Fingers crossed for a win.

There are still some gaps on the tea rota, so please have a look and see if you can help on any of the dates.

Please remember The Love Food Hate Waste table, any 'in date' produce will be greatly accepted by Alison.

Congratulations to our team who won the Advisors Quiz.

